
Are You A Property Owner Interested In Being 
Featured On A Netflix Home Makeover Show? 

 
Get Featured, Get Renovated! 
 
In these crazy times where things have pushed us to adapt towards new lifestyles, it’s 
important to be in a place where you can feel that you’re moving towards a new future 
filled with countless possibilities, and this amazing place has got to be your very own 
home. It’s not like you want to be in a home where all the walls around it practically say 
“the world has left me behind”. Do you? 
 
No, of course not! 
 
You want to live in a home where the dawn of a new day shines through your window 
every morning reminding you that you’re part of a new era in the world in which your 
greatest strength is your ability to adapt and persevere; making it clear to everyone 
you’re not letting anything stop you from moving forward to the point where this new 
world we all now live in has no choice but to keep up with you. 
 
Sounds great. Right? 
 
Yes, of course it does! 
 
However, when it comes to home renovations, maybe you don’t know much about it or 
who to contact to help you give your home a brand new look and that may feel like it’s 
about to stop you in your tracks. Do not fret because of this idea because there’s always 
someone who can help you find the solutions you need to the problems you may have 
and when it comes to home renovations, we at Destination Big Bear have a great 
solution to get your home renovated and be featured on a Netflix show as a bonus. 
 
You’re seeing this correctly, you can be featured on a home renovation show on Netflix!​
 
There are some steps you have to follow in order to be considered for candidacy and 
here they are: 
 

●​ Fill out the application at [ENTER LINK TO WEBSITE’S APPLICATION] 
●​ Have a minimum budget of $20,000 or more for renovations. 
●​ Go through three interviews with Netflix. 
●​ Being perfectly comfortable with being on camera. 



●​ Being perfectly comfortable with showcasing your home. 
●​ There must be an amazing story to your home. 

 
This is an excellent opportunity to show the world that you’re ready to move onwards 
with a total makeover to your home, and this is why we encourage you to as soon as 
the openings are available from September 1st to September 11th, 2021 to be 
considered for the summer slots that will begin filming from February to May of 2022. In 
doing so, you will allow ample time to find the makeover that will be suitable to your 
home. 
 
To find out more about this amazing home makeover opportunity we encourage you to 
contact us via email at info@destinationbigbear.com or by phone at (909) 752-0234. 
 
Also, feel free to check out our website destinationbigbear.com any time! 
 
Finally, the show in which your home is going to be featured is this one: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8X_m6E3XEaw 
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